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 RE: Notice of Incident 
 
Dear Sir/Madam: 
 
 We are writing to notify you of a security incident on behalf of our client, Woods & Woods, LLC, 
located in Evansville, Indiana.  North Dakota residents may have been impacted by the security incident. 
 
 On February 1, 2020, Woods & Woods, LLC became aware that it was the victim of a ransomware 
attack.  Woods & Woods promptly took steps to secure its information systems and investigate the incident, 
including contacting the FBI and hiring a forensic cybersecurity firm, to try to determine which, if any, 
information may have been accessed or stolen. As a result of the investigation, on February 25, 2020, 
Woods & Woods concluded that some information was stolen, but that it will likely not be able to determine 
all of the specific information that was accessed or stolen; therefore Woods & Woods is notifying all 
potentially affected individuals of the incident.    The data involved included demographic information of 
individuals, such as names, addresses, dates of birth, and social security numbers, as well as medical 
information and bank account number and routing number of some individuals.  Woods & Woods continues 
to pursue measures to protect and secure its data. 
 
 Woods & Woods plans to mail notification letters to 29 North Dakota residents on March 11, 2020.  
Please contact me at scook@btlaw.com or 217-231-7237 if you have any questions or request additional 
information. 
 
        Best regards, 
 
 
 
 
        Stacy L. Cook 
 
cc:  Neil Woods 
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